
   

 

 
 

Admit slips need to be picked up between 7:30am – 7:55am for any 

absence(s) whether it is for one period or the entire day. As stated on our 
student handbook, you must bring in documentation for reason of absence. Be 

sure to arrive in a timely manner to avoid an unexcused tardy.            
       Sophomores and Juniors: If you plan on taking AP Spanish 3 or 4 next year, please 

stop by room 714 with Mrs. Bernal either today or tomorrow to pick up a list of summer 
reading assignments. 

   Congratulations to the following athletes, who participated at the state track and field 
event held in Arlington, TX. 

Israel Perez - 1st place - 4x100 meter relay / 4th place - 100 meter run / 1st place - 
javelin throw   

Alexander Jaramillo - 1st place - pentathlon / 1st place - 4x100 meter relay  
Erika Cavazos- 3rd place - 50 meter dash / 5th place - softball throw  

Lakisha De La Garza - 4th place - softball throw / 4th place - 50 meter dash  
Douglas Flores - 2nd place - 50 meter dash / 2nd place - softball throw  

Sophomores and Juniors: If you plan on taking AP Spanish 3 or 4 next year, please stop 
by room 714 with Mrs. Bernal either today or tomorrow to pick up a list of summer 

reading assignments 

                                                 Seniors! C/O ‘17 

      Seniors:  The following scholarships are available and may be picked up at the 
Counseling Lobby: 

-TSTC Scholarships - Deadline June 1 
      Students who have sign up to take the ACT or SAT test this summer, remember you 

need to add the four colleges or universities where you would like your scores to be 
mailed to, free of charge. This needs to be added before you take your test. It will cost 

you $12.50 for each report if you select them after you have taken your test.  
   Seniors, if you are no longer in need of your textbooks, please return them to the 

bookroom. Remember, you MUST be cleared with textbooks in order to participate in 
any Graduation Ceremonies. Beginning on Wednesday May 17, Mr. Ontiveros will be in 

the bookroom at 7:30 am.  With the exception of 6th period, you may return your 

textbooks throughout the day and during the Lunch periods. All other students may also 
return their textbooks as well.  However, please check with your Teachers before doing 

so. 
  Also, please return your locks to Ms. Quintero at the Library.  Please be courteous and 

clean out your locker when returning your lock. 

 


